
 

1 

21 June 2024 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Amendment to Announcement 19 June 2024 

Drilling Commences at Chenene Lithium Project Tanzania 

 

AustChina Holdings Limited wishes to advise of a correction to the ASX Announcement released on 19 

June 2024. The Company would like to correct the Figure 3 where it was indicated that spodumene had 

been observed. The Company has not yet determined the specific mineral assemblages and quantities and 

will provide an update in due course The updated announcement is attached. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Chairman of the Board 

 

For further information 

Andrew Fogg 

Chief Executive Officer  

T: +61 7 3229 6606 

E: info@austchinaholdings.com 
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